Date of Meeting: 2 August 2013 at 8:30 a.m.

Jacksonville, Florida

Reunion Attendees: John J. Adams, Dave Banner, Bill Benson, Rudy Blaize, Bob Borman, Roger Beeman, Dan Breshears, John Carlisle, Tom Copeland,

Bob Douglass, Fred Fattore, Joe Foy, Richard Fricke, James Graham, Larry Grzywinski, Ron Halovanic, John Hanson, Bill Harvey, William Hearn, Dick Hime, Jim Holland, Jim Hunter, Jim Leslie, Chuck Lukas, Richard Macon, Rich Maling, Charlie Matthews, Gary McCormick, Rich McCusker, Paul Melhorn, Sam Miles, Dominic Mish, Bill Mullen, Chuck Mundahl, Gerald O'Hare,

Top Olmstead, Harry Pope, José Romo, Juan Santiago, Bill Stafford, Israel Tamés and Associate Members

Next Meeting: 27June 2014 at 08:30 a.m.

Orange County, California

I. Memorial Service/Meeting Participants

- Jim Leslie/JJ Jones Toast of the Flag and playing of Taps
- All Pledge of Allegiance, Amazing Grace
- Bob Douglass Welcome
- Chuck Mundahl Read names of Our Departed Comrades
- Pam Leslie Song leader, Amazing Grace
- Bill Mullen Speaker
- Israel Tamés Speaker/Report on Pigeon Forge Reunion
- Rich Maling Invocation/Prayer

II. Business Meeting

- Welcome to New Attendees to the Division Reunion.
- Welcome to Bill Mullen, HCOR and Don "Top" Olmstead, HSGMOR.
- Thoughts and prayers are with Rick Anson, Larry and Helen Dahle and Gary Tucker.
- Bill Mullen spoke about what our Active Duty Soldiers (1/2 and 2/2) are currently involved in.
- Presentation of Associate Life Member Certificate and a request for the all names of wives/significant others of Life Members so that all certificates can be sent to them.
- Israel Tames gave the report on 2013 Pigeon Forge "Ramrod" Reunion, next year dates will be 15-18 May 2014. Israel will be stepping down as Chairman of the Regimental Reunion and needs volunteers to take over after 2014. Bob stated that all remaining liquor from the CP at the Division reunion will be given to Israel Tames for use at the next Pigeon Forge Reunion.
- Newsletter will be published each Memorial Day and Veterans Day. Articles needed! Send articles to Bob Douglass and/or Kathy Grzywinski.
- Reminder by Bob Douglass to make at least one Reunion each year either Division or Regimental.